MEMORANDUM
To:  Pat Barron, Associate Dean of the Graduate College

From:  Pauline Entin, Department of Biological Sciences

Re:  Change of EXS prefix to BIO prefix for co-convened courses

Date:  June 1, 2007
The exercise science faculty, degree, and courses moved into the Department of Biological Sciences on July 1, 2005.  The Department of Biological Sciences is now proposing to change the prefix of the exercise science courses from EXS to BIO, to bring these courses into conformity with all other courses in the department.  Two of these courses, EXS 360 and EXS 414C are co-convened with graduate-level courses, BIO 542 and BIO 514, respectively.  With the change in prefix, the undergraduate courses will become BIO 360 and BIO 420C (the number 414 is not available with the BIO prefix).  The Biology Department requests that the co-convening of these courses with continue.  No changes to these courses other than the change in prefix/number are proposed at this time.

Co-Convened Courses:

CURRENT




REQUESTED

EXS 360 & BIO 542



BIO 360 & BIO 542

EXS 414C & BIO 514


BIO 420C & BIO 514

